
City of Vergas  

Park Board 

ZOOM Meeting – January 7th, 2021 

 

Attendance:  Julie Lammers, Paul Pinke, Sherri Hanson, Steph Hogan, Scott Kolbinger, Mike Goettel 

 

Agenda Item 1: Storage of Boat Lift and Dock for property owners (Goettel) 

 Mike and Janelle Goettel, property owners at 1156 E Frazee Avenue, have received a letter that 

they are allowed to store their 1 boat lift and 1 dock on City Property in the winter.  These items have 

been moved to the location agreed upon by both the City and Otter Tail County.   

Goettels are asking for a document indicating that this agreement is for perpetuity, regardless of who 

owns this property.  We had discussion of this and history and comparison to other lakeshore owners.  It 

was decided that the Park Board would review again at their January 21, 2021 Park Board Meeting.  

Vergas City Attorney has advised if this is the desire of the City, that a resolution, rather than a letter 

should be prepared by the City. 

 

Agenda Item 2:  Access to property by boardwalk  for property owners - Goettel. 

 City Engineer Scott Kolbinger came up with a plan that was agreed upon by Park Board and Mike 

Goettel.  Scott will submit to Otter Tail County for approval.  We will discuss this at our January 21, 2021 

Park Board Meeting. 

 

No recommendations will be presented to the January 12th City Council meeting.   

 

Sherri Hanson 

Vergas City Park Board, president.  


